Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 24, 2024, the Board of Cosmetology, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Candice L. Sawyer, Petitioner. Petitioner also filed an additional notice on October 24, 2024. Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver from Rule 61G5-29.011, Florida Administrative Code, regarding an Endorsement of Specialty Registration. Petitioner is seeking a permanent variance or waiver to obtain a Facial Specialist and a Nail Specialist/Manicurist license in the state of Florida without submitting a certificate of completion from the school they attended that closed.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Ruthanne Christie, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783, Ruthanne.Christie@myfloridalicense.com Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Cosmetology within 14 days of publication of this notice.
